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1st November 1998

Dr E McKay

Nigg
Aberdeen AB12 ¢y

Dear Eric,

I must apologise for being so tardy in thanking you for your donation of a set
of Bailies calendars to the Bailies, as they will prove very useful as archival material,
and I don’t think that there is as complete a set available. As there is more storage
space now that extra cupboards have been built, we are happier to accept anything
connected to the Bailies.

Now that 25 years have passed since the founding of the Bailies, we look
forward to the next 25! I hope that you are keeping well, and as people frequently
ask me still “Are you enjoying your retirement”?

Many thanks once again
Yours sincerely




